
The Army Corps of Engineers (ACoE) is requesting an increase of 5,000 responses anually, or a total of 

10,000 responses for the next two years, to establish a new burden cap. The burden requested in the 

original submission underestimated the number of responses and hours necessary to complete the 

purpose of the various hurricane evacuation behavior surveys over the lifetime of the 3-year generic ICR 

approval. The increased burden will accommodate future ICs on hurricane evacuation patterns in 

affected parts of the United States.


